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Published: 15 May 2023 
 
Information requested: 
 
Could you please disclose any internal discussions/memos on the dangers of vaping in under 
18s including any details of incidents that have been raised with the health board where under 
18s have become ill due to vaping over the past two years. 
 
Response: 
 
We give notice under section 17 of FOISA that we do not hold the information requested. 
 


